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28t March 2024

Dear Parent/ Carers,
Re: Wishing You a Safe and Restful Easter Break

As we approach the Easter break, | wanted to wish you and your family a safe and
restful Easter break. It has been a very busy half term, with lots of successes across
all of the campuses.

| also wanted to express how excited we are for the upcoming changes as we gear
up to start the summer term at The Bay and Bridge Campuses. The reorganisation
process has gone to plan, and | sincerely hope that you have found the letters we
sent home to be informative and helpful in preparing for this transition. Your
cooperation and support have been instrumental in making this transition a success.

In light of the upcoming changes, structured conversations will be taking place on
Monday, 15 April. These discussions will provide us with the opportunity to ensure
that we are all aligned and prepared for the exciting new phase of our school's
journey. Appointments are being booked by campus admins. If an appointment has
not been made with you, please make contact and we will happily arrange this for
you.

To ensure a smooth start to the term for our students, we have planned a phased
return for the first week back:

*  Monday, 15 April: Structured conversations for all students at their respective
campus.

» Tuesday, 16 April: Students in Key Stage 3 will be in school. KS4 students will
work remotely.

*  Wednesday, 17 April: Students in Key Stage 4 will be in school. KS3 students
will work remotely.

*  Thursday, 18 April: All students (KS3 and KS4) will return to school.
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The Bridge Campus only

Additionally, please note that Year 11 students who attend The Bridge Campus
(Vanguard) will return to school on Monday, 22 April. Staff will be in touch during the
first week to confirm what the arrangements will be for that half term leading up to
the summer examinations.

This marks an exciting time for us all, and we are really looking forward to embarking
on this new phase of our school's journey together. Your continued support and
partnership are invaluable as we navigate these changes and strive to provide the
best possible educational experience for our students.

Once again, | wish you and your family a safe and restful Easter break.
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Kind regards U

Nick Morley
Headteacher
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